
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
dba Whidbey Seatac Shuttle 

C-1077 
 

 

David Danner       March 18, 2010 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, Wa 98504 

 

Transmittal Letter 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

This Transmittal Letter accompanies our revised Tariff Number 5 and revised Time 

Schedule Number 9.  We are adding a promotional run commencing in April and ending 

in June and modifying a seasonal run commencing in April and ending in September to 

provide scheduled service to Seattle and SEATAC. 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Solin 

Mike Lauver 

Owners 

 

Enc: 


